
 

 

 

 

    

WEEKLY UPDATE 

3rd October 2018 
SMARTIE TUBE FUNDRAISER 

This fundraiser was launched this week with all pupils to 

raise money for 15 new iPads to enable our pupils to 

develop their programming skills through Spheros.  We 

have given every child in school a box of Smarties.  We 

are asking each child to fill one tube with 20p’s or £1 

coins and you can return more than one tube if you wish.  

Smartie tubes must be returned to school on or before 

Friday 26th October.  Thank you in advance for your 

support with this fundraiser. 

             

HARVEST FESTIVAL  

 

 

 

FLU VACCINATION PROGRAMME 

HSC Trust Flu Vaccination Programme commences on  

Friday 9th November for children who have returned 

completed documentation.  

 

 

SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT – E-Safety Focus 2018/19 

      

E-Safety is a focus on our School Development Plan this 

year and all our teachers have just received training.  

This training has given teachers the necessary expertise 

in teaching online safety from P1-7.  The use of this 

programme is designed to empower pupils to think 

critically, behave safely and participate responsibly in our 

digital world.  Online safety is not just restricted to the 

Computing Curriculum.  Our scheme provides great 

opportunities to approach a range of key online safety 

issues such as cyber bullying, safe social networking, 

healthy digital behaviours and privacy/online reputation.  

Parents can check out further information at: 

https://swgfl.org.uk/products-services/online-

safety/resources/online-safety-guidance-for-parents/ 

 

           
The staff and pupils from P3-7 would like to thank      

Rev Lyons for letting us be part of the Harvest Service.  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

4th Oct - Shared Education (P3 St.Eoghan’s /  P4 Damhead) 

11th Oct – P7 Trip to Radar 

17th – 24th Oct – Book Fair 

18th Oct – Shared Education (P1 Damhead / P2 Macosquin) 

19th Oct – M&M Production of Peter Pan (P1 – P7)  

22nd – 26th Oct – Parent Interviews (School closes at 2pm) 

24th Oct – Halloween Disco 

29th Oct – 2nd Nov – Half Term Holidays 

 

 

 

HALLOWEEN DISCO  

Come along to our half-term disco on Wednesday 24th Oct. 

P1 – 3    6.30 – 7.30pm 

P4 – 7    7.45 – 8.45pm 

If you are able to help with this event, please Seesaw your 

child’s teacher. 

 

 

  

 

SPEECH & DRAMA CLUB NOTICE 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, there will be no further 

sessions of Speech & Drama (junior and senior) until further 

notice. 

Refunds will be issued in due course.  Apologies for any 

inconvenience. 

 
 

 


